
 
 
From: G R MERCHANT LTD  
Sent: 23 March 2022 11:02 
To: planning  
Subject: Planning Application ( Mr D O'Connell) 

 

Dear Planning  

 

Having studied the East Midlands Air Quality Network Planning Guidance we consider that 

this development is not within an Air Quality Management Area or it's environs, therefore, 

we have considered air quality as part of this development and do not consider there is 

mitigation that can be implemented as part of this development. 

 

Regards 

Hannah 

   

G R Merchant Ltd 

01406 490800 

www.grmerchantltd.com  

 

http://www.grmerchantltd.com/

